
 

 

 

 

We would like to announce the forthcoming reverse merger of BEC-LIN Engineering, scheduled to take 

place officially on June 1, 2017.  On that date, business will be conducted as two separate entities, Tri-Tech 

Engineering, LP and BEC Engineers and Consultants, LLC. 

 

BEC-LIN Engineering, LP began its professional practice in 2011 with the partnership of Larry Hoffman 

and Karl Breckon. Over the past 6 years, BEC-LIN has experienced success in both civil and structural 

engineering for custom and production builders as well as commercial clients.  However, internally, each 

division has developed different styles of corporate governance, standard procedures and strategies for 

growth. As a result, we feel it is the appropriate time for a reverse merger to allow the two new businesses 

and their respective leadership to begin implementing their own unique business styles to best serve their 

clients. 

 

BEC Engineers and Consultants, LLC led by CEO, Karl Breckon, and President, Reece Scott, will provide 

structural engineering services to the custom homebuilder and the commercial markets.  As of June 1, BEC 

Engineers and Consultants, LLC will conduct operations from their new location at 3200 Wilcrest, Suite 

440, Houston, TX 77042 and can be reached at 832-240-3771. 

 

Tri-Tech Engineering, LP, led by CEO, Larry Hoffman, and President, Lance Hoffman, will offer both civil 

and structural engineering services to commercial clients, production home builders and custom home 

builders. Tri-Tech Engineering, LP will continue to operate at 10401 Westoffice Drive, Houston, TX 77042 

and can be reached at 713-667-0800. 

 

Despite the changes occurring, our clients will continue to experience the same customer service they have 

come to expect.   

 

· You will continue to work with the same engineers and contacts in the respective firms as you 

have in the past.   

· Our fee structure will not change. 

· The services we have provided you in the past will continue to be offered by the new firms.  

 

Please contact us at any time if you have questions or concerns. We appreciate your loyalty and look 

forward to continuing our business relationship with you.  We are confident that our new affiliations will 

serve us all well.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Larry Hoffman, CEO Karl Breckon, CEO 

Tri-Tech Engineering, LP 

 

BEC Engineers & Consultants, LLC 

  


